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Addendum

In paragraph 13 of my report of 10 June 1998 to the Security Council
(S/1998/497), I indicated that the financial implications for the increase of
the protected vehicle fleet of the United Nations Observer Mission in Georgia
would be provided for the information of the Council in an addendum to that
document. It is estimated that the costs associated with the purchase of an
additional 10 mine- and ballistic-protected vehicles would be approximately
$1.1 million.
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